
 

 

Wednesday, 6 November 2024 
  
We're in the final weeks of the 2024 season and are beginning the process of estimating 
next year's Burdekin crop. 
 
The 2025 season farm forecast maps have now been uploaded to GrowerWeb. 
 
Please download your map/s and make the necessary updates on plant, fallow, ratoon, 
variety and row width. 
 
As in previous years, your logistics oƯicer will be in touch to discuss updates to your 
2025 farm map/s. However, if you are unable to talk to your logistics oƯicer, please 
ensure you return your updated map/s to the Burdekin CS&T team via post, email or in 
person. 
 
It is important that the data you provide is accurate as it is used to calculate a 
preliminary crop forecast and manage your group's harvest equity for the 2025 season. 
 
For more details, see the letter attached. 
 
Best regards 
 
JOHN TAIT  
Burdekin Cane Supply Manager  
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